
 

Friday December 10th 2021 

Dear Parents 

Our raffle raised a fantastic £1200 for the PTA. 

Thank you once again to everyone who took part 

and donated prizes. Thank you also to one of our 

Parents who topped up the money raised to reach 

£1,200 with a generous donation. I hope our lucky 

winners enjoy their prizes. 

Our Nativity Plays and Christmas Carol  Concert 

were recorded yesterday. Our students were       

incredible and we will email the links to Parents as 

soon as they are ready so you can hopefully enjoy 

together at home and watch several times. 

School reports were sent home in sealed  envelopes 

yesterday along with a feedback form to return to 

school. 

It has been a busy term; thank you all for your       

ongoing support, words of kindness and gifts, they 

are very much appreciated. I hope we all manage to 

have a well earned rest over the Christmas break 

and all return safely in the New Year. 

Over Christmas we will keep Canon Frank in our 

thoughts and  prayers as we always do, with his  

anniversary on December 21st. 

Wishing you all a merry and safe Christmas. 

Ms Barry  

Head teacher 

Tel: 0208 660 3351 Email: secretary@lalehamlea.co.uk Web: www.lalehamlea.co.uk 

A Prayer for the third 

Sunday of Advent 

O Almighty God, gracious provider 

and giver of life, we anxiously 

await the celebration of your 

birth. Like the people of long ago, 

our ancestors in faith, we, too, are 

in need of light, in need of              

direction, in need of your Word, 

to show us the way. Our busy lives 

and the consumerism that          

surrounds us make it difficult to 

recognize your kingdom and to 

hear your voice. Help us Lord, to 

focus on you. Amen."  









Nursery 

This week Nursery have continued the topic of ‘Christmas’ and enjoyed participating in a 

range of activities to support their learning. 

 We played a game called ‘What’s that sound?’ We used our phonic knowledge to 

guess the sound and extended our learning by drawing a picture of what it could be. 

 We used different sticking materials to design our own Christmas jumper. 

 We used different media and materials, creating our own Christmas wreath. 

 Listened to the story ‘Cookies’ Christmas invention’ 

and discussing about the structure and its characters 

to    reinforce understanding and listening. 

 We also enjoyed playing Christmas musical statues 

with our peers. 

Year 2 

This term in Science Year 2 have been learn-

ing about light and dark and how shadows 

are created and in Literacy the children have 

been learning about different Fairy Tales. The  

children had lots of fun performing a shadow 

puppet show in 'The Moon Theatre'.               

Excellent performances! Well done Year 2!  

Year 3 

Well done to our Year 3 student who had 

the amazing opportunity to interview 

some of the cast of the new movie ‘The 

Kings Man’ by Zoom this week as part of 

the promotion for the film. 

 

 

Year 4 

 

Congratulations to your 

Year 4 student who         

celebrated her First Holy 

Communion last week. 



Staff Contact Details 

nurseryteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

receptionteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

lowertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y1 

uppertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y2 

preprepteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y3 

lowerteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk  for Y4 

kshah@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y5 

cting@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y6 

vicentefuentes@lalehamlea.co.uk for Spanish 

musicteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Music 

artteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Art 

 

All requests for absence must be sent to the Head  teacher. 

To contact the Head teacher please email directly to 

headteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk, call 0208 660 3351 (Option 3) 

or call the school mobile 

To contact our School Business Manager, Mrs Strachan, please 

do so directly by email to sbm@lalehamlea.co.uk call  0208 

660 3351 (Option 4) or call the school  mobile. 

Contact the School Office on: 0208 660 3351 (Option 2) or 

email secretary@lalehamlea.co.uk 

 

PTA Raffle 2021 Prize Winners 



PTA Raffle 2021 with thanks to: 

Our Parents and 

Staff at Laleham 

Lea! 


